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Newsletter of the Port Jefferson Yacht Club      http://www.portjeffersonyachtclub.com       June 2023 

  Bowspritz 

From the Helm 

June is here at last with our docks becoming a hive of activity with both members and 

transients alike, coming and going. Commissioning was on May 22 and after the rain deluge 

the day before the weather gods smiled down on us with beautiful sunshine and cooler tem-

peratures. Dave Hubbard did a great job as our master of ceremonies, Chole Halpin sang 

beautiful renditions of our National Anthem, Amazing Grace and God Bless America, while 

Father Francis Pizzarelli blessed the fleet to keep us all safe this season. Karl Jahnsen fired 

the cannon and managed not to hurt anyone. Well done 

Karl! Sea Fever was nicely read by our Poet Laureate, Alan 

Siris while our distinguished guest, Councilman Jonathan 

Kornreich presented a 2023 Commissioning Ceremony 

award to PJYC on behalf of the Town of Brookhaven. And 

of course our very own Mayor Margot Garant said a few 

word. Big thanks to Vici LaRossa for her organization skills 

and Laurina for the amazing food afterwards. In all, a great 

time was had by everyone. 

Port Jefferson Yacht Club’s 

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

From the Helm 

(Continued) 

Last weekend’s Fishing Tournament was held over 3 days of windy and to be honest 

“bloody freezing” weather. I must commend those hardy fishermen and fisherwomen who 

braved the elements to bring home the prize. I don’t fish myself but I went out for a sail on 

Sunday with my trusty sea dog, Arlo who made it very clear he did not like being at a 45 de-

gree angle.  You will find Jack Bowman’s full report later in Bowspritz but some additional 

photos of the event can be found in Karen Jahnsen’s Facebook post. Just click on the link 

below. 

 

Karen Janhsen - Our Port Jeffersons Yacht Club’s Fishing Tournament | Facebook 

 

 The Annual Harbor Cup is on June 17. Sean Heffernan who has organized this event for 

as long as I can remember has not been well recently but Dave Hubbard and Laurina Nielsen 

have stepped up and I for one are looking forward to racing on “Smoke & Mirrors” and tak-

ing home the day’s trophy. No pressure Ed! 

 

I could ramble on a bit more about our Club, its fantastic members and our many activi-

ties but I will finish with one bit of exciting news. I have ordered new 2” x 2” vinyl parking 

stickers! Not only will they allow you to park in one of the most coveted spots in Port Jeffer-

son but they will be appearing as identifiers on our sailing school and launch equipment. 

You can get one or even two from our Recording Secretary, Ellie Bowman. 

 

As the summer boating season ramps up to its peak, I will finish with the words of Sgt. 

Phil Esterhaus from the Hill Street Blues, “Let’s Be Careful Out There”. 

 

Andrew Mathews 

Commodore 

 

https://www.facebook.com/karen.janhsen/posts/pfbid0ohuPD4USdjrGLkfPdqi28Ki2AboWL2AccStocYrgP4VVN2Ae3VEoAj52Dtde5Yxbl
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In memoriam 

 

A Passing 

 

 

 

 



 4 

Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Vice Commodore 

 

My report to the Board was that our Club's 14th Annual Fishing Tournament was a com-

plete success on June, 2nd. 3rd, and 4th.  I would like to thank our fellow Board members 

for helping to achieve this. Ellie Bowman & Laurina Nielsen for creating a great awards par-

ty, plus Ed Dowd & Alan Johnson for facilitating the Launches and the Docks. There were 

many helpers such as Dianna Stackow, my wife, Connie Siris, and Jean & John Doherty. 

They made this a great "Club" event. For 14 years the Fishing tournament committee 

members have been Alan Rosenblum,  Kevin Broderick,  Rich Coward, with Alan Siris, and 

was  "Chaired" by Jack Bowman.  

Thanks to all for continuing to help with this wonderful tradition. 

 

(See the next page for a  more poetic reflection of the Fishing Tournament! Ed.) 

 

Alan Siris 

Vice Commodore 

 

 

 

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Vice Commodore 

THE CAPTAIN’S GAME  

 “The early bird catches the worm”.  From my childhood, this lesson was firm. 

I took a long stretch, and gave a loud yawn.  My crew and I would leave before dawn. 

The stars were still out, the harbor was glass. Our purpose was to catch some striped bass. 

As we left the dock, the ducks gave us a quack. We were on a quest, and didn’t look back. 

The contest was on; in the Sound we would meet. Our Club was together, in a fishing fleet. 

We left the harbor; and sunrise came.  “Alan Rosenblum.” was already returning with his game. 

I was impressed that he had beaten us out, and I knew he caught something; I had no doubt. 

We'd question him later, over beer and wine, but we now asked, as we passed, where we should drop our 

line. 

He told us to turn back; the Sound’s too rough. I said don’t worry; my crew has the right stuff. 

We ran by Rich Coward, and he looked forsaken. From his fly bridge he yelled, the big fish were taken. 

We then spotted Kevin Broderick, he was at his boat’s perch; he just smiled, and watched us, search and 

search. 

I even asked Jack Bowman where the fish might be. He said if he told, then he’d have to kill me. 

My fellow Captains; were busy competing.  Wasn’t there one, who would stop my bleeding?  

I radioed to all, where are the fish? I needed to have something, for the weight scale’s dish. 

Time was running out, to return for the weighing, when Mike Compitello, had answered my praying. 

Mike would give you, “the shirt off his back”; he was our last chance, to get back on track. 

We only had minutes left on the clock, so he told me to go fish, by Connecticut’s Black Rock. 

My crew’s journey was coming to an end. We headed to the “Weigh In”, just to attend. 

It seemed we went fishing, to no avail, but, there was one last chance for us to prevail. 

We trolled back with Karl Janhsen’s diamond jig, and caught a 2 pound Bluefish; not very big. 

It was so small. There was no need for the gaff, but he ended up winning the trophy, 

and we had the last laugh.  

By Alan Siris, PJYC 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Rear Commodore 

 

We are off to a great cruising season this year!  We had 9 boats attend the Memorial Day 

cruise to One 15 Marina in Brooklyn.  Kinsale, Windward, Smoke and Mirrors, Ripple, Gyp-

sy Moon, Lively Up, Harvest Moon, Ark, and Sei Via Mare.  To time the current at Hell Gate 

we stopped at the Manhasset Bay Yacht club on Friday and had a wonderful dinner with 20 

members attending.  Cathy and Ralph Segalowitz joined up for the dinner, by car.  The 

winds were pretty light, and many boats motored.  This was the first Cruise for Wind-

ward.  Saturday we all headed out early and motored down the East River to the Mari-

na.  During our stay in Brooklyn there were walking and ferry excursions over the Brooklyn 

Bridge to and from Manhattan.  Thanks to Ark for hosting cocktails and snacks.    Lively Up, 

Smoke and Mirrors and Gypsy Moon headed back on Sunday.  Several boats headed out 

early Monday morning trying to beat the expected high winds on the nose, only to get hit 

with 24 Knots on the nose after passing Manhasset Bay.  Sunday the wind continued to 

shift to the east during the day maintaining about 15-17knots.  Al boats were back home 

safely by Tuesday afternoon.   

 

 

Chris Beach 

Rear Commodore 

 

 

 

 

(More pics of cruising in the 

‘Social’ Section. Ed.) 

The Cruisers—By Deb Baker 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

 

Docks & Floats 

 The docks up and running and reservations are going nicely.  Reservations and de-

posits in our Dockwa account are ahead of last year and last year was by far our best ever. 

We finished installing additional piling hoops and we will be abandoning the old style chain 

and rollers.  The piling hoop will provide an additional lateral resistance to the wind and 

waves.  Ed Nielsen with help from Tony Dutra has completed adding hose bibs to each 

stanchion and we will be abandoning the hose bibs on the east side of the dock and this 

will move the water supply pipes inside the docks.   The docks have been renumbered with 

the numbers on the decking where the docks are joined.   

 The surveys and site plan for the slip expansion has been completed and sent off to 

the expediter with the notations of the extra piling we will need.  The draftsman has made 

the changes to the site plan.  If any member wants to see the site plan please contact me.  

We will be adding 18 new slips for members for smaller and larger slips and boats. 

 I have installed new signs on the docks.  One is the NYS requirement that all children 

under 12 must wear a life jacket once 

they are on our docks and a second 

sign where the launch docks to keep 

members off the finger pier until the 

launch unloads.   

 We have hired a dock contrac-

tor to rework the cleats, hardware and 

bolts on all the finger piers.   We are 

removing the 3/8” bolts specified be-

cause some of them bent last season 

and they all were loose and replacing 

them with ½” bolts. 
Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 

Dockwa reservations are going well ahead of last years totals in both advance registra-

tions and money deposited in our bank account and reviews are excellent.  We are seeing 

consistent 5 star reviews on Marina.com. 

 Memorial Day weekend was a sellout for the mooring field and we had member 

moorings as a back up. We used member dock space, floating docks and the two 300# 

moorings.  We left no one on the waitlist.  Docks did well but did not sell out.   

 There have projects we would like to complete.  Projects include replacing the hand 

rails on the East dock and installing balusters on the West dock. 

  We will be making plans to replace the decking on our main dock.  Some of our 

decking is original to 1988 when we started replacing our docks and it is showing its age.  

Replacing the decking is a time consuming and expensive project and may have to be done 

over two years and is easiest if done on dry land. 

  The board is revisiting the rule of no 

steps on the dock.  It is apparent that steps on 

the 6’ wide docks are not a safety issue and 

the dock rules are being changed.  After the 

dock expansion we will have many wider fin-

ger piers.  We will be adding 6’ and 8’ finger 

piers that will be able to have steps and we 

will evaluate the safety of steps on the 5’ wide 

finger piers to see if they are safe and present 

no hazard.  We have a one year experiment to 

see if steps on the 4’wide docks also do not 

present a hazard.    

 

Alan Johnson 

Director of Docks and floats. 



 9 

Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Docks &  Floats 

 
Proposed Expansion 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Education 

Many of you have seen the blue 29’ sailboat on our mooring close to the JSP floating 

dock.  If you’re not aware of why it is there, let me explain.  It is a J29 named Whisper that 

was donated to the club last August.  It is used by Capt. Marcus Coleman (also one of our 

launch drivers) for adult sailing lessons. The boat comes with mainsail (with reefing 

points), a 140 Genoa, and new asymmetrical.  It has a solid boom vang and a furling rig for 

the jib. The 9.9 hp Yamaha on it has an electric starter.  The picture shows what a beauty it 

is.  Anyone need some sailing lessons?  

 

 

David Diamond 

Director of Education 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Grounds 

May was an outstanding month for our Grounds!  Chris Scatturro led the effort to erect 

two new garden boxes near our flagpole, with help from the Port Jefferson Rowing Club.  

Unfortunately, the power lines were cut to the flagpole.  For now, we installed temporary 

solar-powered lights.     

Anne Meyer planted flowers in these boxes, Kay 

Rachek planted flowers in hanging baskets, and Tricia 

Zelner, Jean Dougherty, Helene Flynn, Anne Meyer, 

and “thousand-hour” Pete Whooley planted the Nepeta 

Cat’s Pajamas.  Anne planted flowers and Nepetas in 

pots around the dockhouse.  Mitch Slochower and Ed 

Nielsen got the water running.  Pete removed weeds 

around the dinghy rack.  Alan Siris had the upper lot 

weeds removed on very short notice.  And Andy Ab-

binanti got the mulching done.  And just in time for 

Commissioning!  

Andy and Pete helped me fix the garden bed facing 

the water near the Sailing Center.  We added large rip 

rap on both sides of the garden bed wall, then smaller 

rip rap inside the garden bed, and then a bunch of mulch on top.  My intention is to let this 

garden bed grow wild with the roses and grasses already there, but I am certainly open to 

ideas.  

Planting the Nepeta Cat’s Pajamas.  

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Grounds 

 

Pete fixed the pediment of our Sailing Center.  No more water will get in through there!   

Port Jefferson Village Parks Department has at-

tacked the huge poison ivy plant, what must be 

the “mother plant of all of Long Island,” in the 

Harborfront Park, a first step in our multi-year 

strategy to eliminate poison ivy from our 

Grounds and Park.  

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Grounds 

 

Poison ivy in Harborfront Park near our Sailing 
Center.  Could this be the mother plant of all of 

Long Island?  Port Jefferson Village Parks is 
helping us! We will have weeding every 2 
weeks! 

New Dock Carts! 

Based on the positive feedback, we have ordered 

a second cart.  We chose this cart because it was 
less expensive, has a high-quality appearance 
and good reviews, and is slightly more compact, 

which could come in handy for our narrower 
docks.   

One of this editor’s pet peeves was the state of the planters next to our flag pole! Thanks to all who 

helped with these great new ones!  Stone, so they should last a bit longer than the old wood ones!  

Great Job!  Thanks! 

 Dave 

Contd... 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Grounds 

 
PJYC Members can help with a few projects this Summer: 

Secure balusters for ramp leading to SBU Crew boats.  

Gate repairs, for example near the East Dock. 

White paint the wall of platform adjacent to the PJYC Sailing Center. 

We need to remove more leaves behind our Clubhouse. 

I am humbled by the outpouring of help for our Grounds.  We hope our Members and Guests like 

what we have done, on every arrival!   

With appreciation and optimism, 

Jason—Grounds Director 

Jason handling ‘Some Assembly Required’! By Deb Baker 
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Board Reports 

Updates from the Officers and Directors 

Fleet Captain 

Smoke on the Water 

Racing got off to a good, if weird, start.  Tuesday the 6th had us going out with dead flat 

seas, and Canadian smoke. On the course there was almost no wind at the surface, but 

there seemed to be plenty aloft!  The RC set custom short courses for us, and we pulled 

off a race! 

 

This weekend (17th) is our annual 

Harbor Cup Regatta!  See Laurina’s 

‘Social’ section, as we are inviting 

club members to the after-party! 

 

The party is included in the registra-

tion fee for Registered Boats and 

Crews, and will be $10 a head for 

other members. 

 

Wearing my Fleet Captain ‘Protocol’ hat, I was very pleased with how the Commissioning 

came off! Thanks to everyone who planned, set up, ran, and participated!  Great team 

effort! With the schooner Brilliant at our dock, everything was ‘Ship Shape and Bristol 

Fashion!’ 

Dave Hubbard 

Fleet Captain 

davechub@gmail.com 

 

Heading out on Tuesday 

(I hope it rains to wash down that deck!) 
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Social words  
Our Cinco De Mayo night started the month of May off with a well-attended and 

fun evening.  We had a slight profit from the proceeds of this party, so we added a 
new firepit to our deck with some of the proceeds. 

Commissioning is always our big event that takes time and coordination by the 
entire BOG.  From the social point of view, I have to say that it really does “Take a 
Village” and there are many people to thank for their tireless help. I would like to 
say a special thanks to Annette Dickenson, Dianna Stackow, Jean and John Doherty 
Connie Siris, Patricia Reinhardt and Bob Brocatello, Ann Meyers, Vicki La Rossa, Kay 
Rachek and Helene Flynne and all BOD who helped make the event run smoothly.  

The month of May wound down with a casual BBQ on the deck while some club 
members cruised to Brooklyn thanks to Dianna and Connie and John our always 
helpful Barbeque chef. 

June started off with a fishing tournament that was fun for all. 

Stay posted for the rest of June’s event which will include the Harbor Cup on 
June 17th.  And possibly some pop-up parties.  Remember I am always enthusiastic 
to accept some new and creative ideas for events and help with them. 

On July 15th we will have music on the deck presented by Chick Voorhis and 
when my creativity kicks in we will have some food. 

Stay posted for my flyers. 

Also, thanks to Vicki LaRossa for arranging flowers from the club  for the funeral 
of Rich Spitzenberger’s mom. 

 

Contd... 

See the Website calendar page for all upcoming events! 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/ 

Laurina Nielsen 

Social Director 

https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com/calendar/
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Pics by Deb Baker 

Mayor Garant 
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Contd... 

Commissioning! 

Mystic Seaport Schooner ‘Brilliant’ at our dock during commissioning weekend! 

By Deb Baker 
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Contd... 
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Chloe Corresponding and Recording Secretaries 

(aka Vicki and Ellie) 
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Pics by Dianna Stackow 
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Cruise To Brooklyn! 

 

Pics by Deb Baker 
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Cruise To Brooklyn! 

 

By Deb Baker 

Fleet Departing—By Kate Kevill’s Cousin 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

2023 PJYC Fishing Tournament 

A Tale of Fair to Foul Weather 

        

        

The 13th Annual PJYC Fishing Tournament was a tale of dichotomous weather and fishing 

conditions from warm and calm on Friday to windy and cold on Saturday and Sunday. Forty 

anglers aboard eight vessels contended to land the biggest keeper across four species of 

fish.  

On Friday, Jack Bowman aboard the Fish n’ Chips, landed a 2.93 lb. Fluke and a 1.5 lb. Por-

gy. Both fish took first place in their division. Due to extremely poor conditions on Saturday 

and Sunday only six more keeper porgies were weighed in with no Stripers or Blue Fish 

landed that were over the legal-size limit. This year marks the first award for the most Sea 

Robins caught per capita by each vessel over the course of the entire three-day tourna-

ment. Karl Janhsen captaining the vessel Options, took home the Dog Fish Derby mug with 

an average of 4.2 Sea Robins per angler. 

This year the success of this event was the result of the dedicated effort and hard work of 

Alan and Connie Siris, Patty and Kevin Broderick, Diana Stackow and Alan Rosenblum, Rich 

Coward, Jean and John Doherty and Ellie Bowman. Thank you also goes out to Alan John-

son and Ed Dowd for their help in coordinating the docking needs during the Tournament. 

 

Jack Bowman 

PJYC Fishing Tournament Chairperson 

Pics on next page 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

2023 PJYC Fishing Tournament 

 



 26 

Help Wanted! 

Get Your Work Hours! 

 

Remember you get a credit toward your membership fee if you help pitch in around the 

club!  Not only does it help us out, and reduce costs, but it also can be a fun mini social 

event! 

 

Available items: 

 

• Docks and Floats—Contact Alan Johnson 

• Dock Electrical Hatches—Need to be short-

ened from 10’ to 5’ - Can be done in multiple 

projects over time by multiple people. 

• Replace hand rails on east fixed dock. 

• Replace east dock balusters to look like west dock. 

• All tools and materials will be provided. 

 

• Grounds—Contact Jason Sanabia 

• Secure balusters for ramp leading to SBU Crew boats.  

• Gate repairs, for example near the East Dock. 

• White paint the wall of platform adjacent to the PJYC Sailing Center. 

• We need to remove more leaves behind our Clubhouse. 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

Pets! 

 

 

 

Send me your pet boating 

pictures! 

Include name, gender, and 

a short story about your 

pet’s boating adventures! 

 

I’ll include some special 

pet features later this 

year. 

 

 

 

The Editor 

bowspritz@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

 

Our ‘Assistant Commodore’ Arlo at Commissioning! 

Complete with name tag! 
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What’s News 

News and Stories By and For Our Members 

What’s It? 

 May What’s It: 

Charlie Masone got them. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

June: Send me some What’s Its to in-

clude in July!  And here is June’s: 

 

Beaver Tail Light 

Conanicut Island 

Narragansett Bay 

Mystic Seaport Light 

Replica of  Brant Point Light on Nantucket 
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 FOR SALE 

Endurance (1980 Pearson 10M Sloop; Hull#: PEA52229M801) 
Length, Beam, Draft, Displacement: 33’0.5”, 11”, 5’11”, 12,441lbs 

Description:  Beautiful classic Pearson sailboat that has been loved by our family for over 20 years and kept in 

Port Jefferson Harbor.  We purchased the boat in 2001 and in 2012 replaced the 

original Volvo Penta diesel engine with a Yanmar 3GM 30FC Diesel Engine with a 

Sail Drive with 2 blade folding prop (probably the only 10M with a sail drive).  It 

is currently in the water in Port Jefferson Harbor.  

Structure: Hull and decking is fiberglass reinforced plastic (Decking has nonskid), 

and bottom is painted with blue anti-fouling paint.  In 2020 fiberglass work on 

keel was completed by Port Jeff Marine (at the Boat Place).  Stainless steel bow 

rail and stern rail, fold down swim ladder, and stainless steel stanchions with 

double lifelines.  

Cockpit: Open cockpit with wheel on pedestal steering, two self-tailing winches, 

vinyl cockpit cushions.  

Interior: Weather boards (recently refinished) for companionway-step down to 

standing head room interior. Quarter berth and navigation station on port side 

with lots of storage. Starboard galley with alcohol stove, icebox cooler compartment (that drains into bilge), sink 

and storage.   

Port settee pulls out to full side sleeping berth, and starboard settee pulls out to twin berth (and includes an up-

per twin berth that can also be used for storage).  Forward v-berth cabin.  All berths have fabric cushions.  Wood 

flooring has been refinished and there is a pull-down table mounted on the bulkhead.   

Forward enclosed head with shower.  Replaced head (Raritan) and all hoses in 2014.  Two hanging locker clos-

etc.   

For ventilation, there are two opening deck hatches and two Dorade vents.  

Installed new fabricated anodized mast step in 2004. 

Sails: Mainsail with full batten and dutchman system (good condition; with Doyle sailcover purchased in 2003). 

Harken roller furler for jib (#1 Genoa and #2 Genoa).  Spinnaker (very little use) and whisker spinnaker pole 

Other: Dodger (purchased in 2003) and bimini, both rarely used and in excellent condition. 

For more information or to set up a time to see the boat (currently in PJ Harbor on a mooring at PJYC), 

please contact Leighann Kelly: 631-379-1355 (call or text), LKL1008@gmail.com 
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FOR SALE 

NEW 50 AMP ADAPTER TO TWO 30 AMP 

$150 

($255 AT DEFENDER) 

Contact Chuck Chiaramonte: charles@selectinvprop.com  
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FOR SALE 

2019 6 HP Mercury 4-stroke outboard motor, long shaft.  

Contact Vicki LaRossa: 30avril@optonline.net 
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FOR SALE 

Two red Carbonica Glass Fibre Steering wheels-

Sport version: 1Meter Diameter/39.5” Diameter 

Excellent, like new condition. 

Standard Aluminum Hub 

works with: 

Edson 1ʺ Cone ( 25mm spindle ) 

Lewmar Cone ( 25mm spindle ) 

Jefa Cone ( 25mm spindle ) 

Previously used on a Hanse 458 

Retail for $1,000.00 each. For sale for $500.00 

each/pair, $600/single wheel 

Please contact: stefanobasilico@mac.com or  

646-732-8661 
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Portabote Alpha Series 8 FOR SALE, Port Jefferson, NY   

This amazing boat is perfect for the avid fisherman, weekend warrior, or just enjoying a lazy day out on the 

sound. You won’t need a trailer to haul the incredible boat around. Just fold it up and strap it to the top of your 

car, back of your truck, or side of your RV. It goes anywhere you want to be. You’ll be amazed at the Portability, 

Stability, and Durability of this high performance boat. Electric Engine included for Free.    

 

 
 

 

Better than Inflatable Dinghy! Portabote 

The hull of Portabote is made with polypro-

pylene - impervious to salt water is incredi-

bly tough. It turns quick and it rows beautifully, with oars that clamp to the oarlocks so you can drop 

them to cast, that break in the middle for packing, and are foam filled to float. Portabote is comforta-

ble for sitting in, roomy for moving around and steadies enough for stand-up casting. Portabote folds 

to 4 inches flat. This boat is virtually tough and ideal for fishing, hunting, sailing, Military, rescue , and 

boating enthusiasts etc. Never needs painting, is incredibly durable and is maintenance-free! 

 

 

https://portabote.com/product/alpha-series-8/ 

Phone: 917 833 0902 

Email:  noel.kimberly@gmail.com 

Alpha Series 8 

Length: 9.3 ft 

Seats: 2 Person 

Capacity: 445 lbs 

Original Price $2,699.00 

Used $400 

mailto:noel.kimberly@gmail.com
https://portabote.com/product/alpha-series-8/
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Cape Dory For Sale 

Have a turnkey experience this boating season sailing your very own Cape Dory Typhoon 

Weekender designed by Carl Alberg! Our beloved sailboat is for sale as our family is relo-

cating for Europe. Looking for a sailing enthusiast (excellent for beginner or seasoned sail-

ors) to take ownership of this loved mini yacht.  The boat is ready to sail, including a 6HP 

long-shaft Yamaha in excellent condition, jib, mainsail, lovingly winterized and ready to go! 

Price: $8000 Including Outboard Engine! 

About Cape Dory 

The Cape Dory classic mini yachts were designed favoring simple lines, narrow beams, and often utilizing 

a full keel for superior handling in heavier winds and seas, the classic Cape Dory look, known for a sleek 

and sturdy shape. This bespoke model is no longer produced, its’ design is timeless and lasts forever!  

Specs: 

Rigging Type: Fractional Sloop 

LOA: 18.50 ft / 5.64 m 

LWL: 13.50 ft / 4.11 m 

S.A. (reported): 160.00 ft² / 14.86 m² 

Beam: 6.29 ft / 1.92 m 

Displacement: 2,000.00 lb / 907 kg 

Ballast: 900.00 lb / 408 kg 

Max Draft: 2.58 ft / 0.79 m 

Construction: FG solid laminate 

Ballast Type: Lead 

First Built: 1967 

Last Built: 1986 

Builder: Cape Dory Yachts (USA) 

Designer: Carl Alberg 

Contact:  Kimberly Noel 

Phone: 917 833 0902 

Email: noel.kimberly@gmail.com     
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Items For Sale 

Magma marine barbeque, like new $75 

50 ft Marine shore power . $75 

Sextant with instructions and video $50 

Plastimo Safety ladder ( a must have for cruisers $50 (take all for $200 ) 

Contact Ray Epp at 631 816 8659 or rwepp@optimum.net  

 

Cape Dory Typhoon 

1979—18’ 6” 

Many new sails and equipment items! 

(Not the same as previous ad. Ed.) 

 

Details on Craigs List: 

https://longisland.craigslist.org/boa/d/oyster-bay-sailboat-cape-dory-

typhoon/7626904934.html 

mailto:rwepp@optimum.net
https://longisland.craigslist.org/boa/d/oyster-bay-sailboat-cape-dory-typhoon/7626904934.html
https://longisland.craigslist.org/boa/d/oyster-bay-sailboat-cape-dory-typhoon/7626904934.html
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SHIP’S STORE PRICE LIST 

  Unisex Polo Shirt – Quick Dry 

   Steel Grey, Short Sleeves    $30 each 

  Women’s T-Shirt – V-Neck 

   Cotton, Royal Blue, Short Sleeves  $20 each 

  Women’s T-Shirt – V- Neck 

   Quick Dry, Royal Blue, Long Sleeves  $20 each 

  Men’s T-Shirt – Crew Neck 

   Cotton, Royal Blue. Short Sleeves  $20 each 

  Men’s T-Shirt – Crew Neck 

   Cotton, Royal Blue, Long Sleeves  $20 each 

  Hats – Cotton 

   Tan or White     $15 each 

   Green or Maroon     $20 each 

  Beverage Koozies 
   Royal Blue       2 for $5 – 5 for $10 

  Tie Tack – Burgee      $ 5 each 

  Pendant – Burgee     $ 5 each 

  Burgees 
   Standard 12” X 18” (under 35 ft boat)  $30 each 

   Large 14” X 21” (over 35 ft boat)  $35 each 

 

Port Jefferson Yacht Club 
P.O. Box 138   Port Jefferson, NY 11777 

 

NEW! 

Long Sleeve PJYC Shirt!  $45. 

Special order only. 

Contact Jean Doherty 
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Community 

To support our  local community food bank, please make a donation to the following: 

Long Island Cares 

10 Davids Drive 

Hauppauge, NY 11788 

licares.org 

Thanks and stay well, 

Judy Suben 

Can we raise $144,000 this year to make ONE MILLION total raised?!! 

Reach out to any sponsors you might know! 
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Port Jefferson Yacht Club 

PO Box 138 

Port Jefferson, NY 11777 

info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

Ads, articles, pics all welcome! 

Email to: bowspritz@portjeffersonyachtclub.com 

mailto:info@portjeffersonyachtclub.com
https://portjeffersonyachtclub.com

